
No. KUA/Prof/885/1/2010 Date: 19.10.2017 

High Commission of India 
Kuala Lumpur 

Subject: Computer maintenance contract 

High Commission of India Kuala Lumpur invites quotations for annual 
maintenance contract for its 80 computers. 

The bidding firm will have to provide annual maintenance of the 80 computers 
being used by this High Commission. 

For any details about the computers, Mr. Subir Bandyophadyay, (Tel: 03 6205 
2350 ext 464, E-mail: estt.kl@mea.gov.in) may be contacted. 

The quotation may be sent to the High Commission in two separate 
envelopes containing: 

i) A technical proposal 
ii) A financial proposal 

The envelopes may submitted by post or be handed over at the reception of 
the High Commission of India, Level 28, Menara 1 Mont Kiara, No 1, Jalan Kiara, 
Mont Kiara, 50480 Kuala Lumpur. 

The last date to submit quotations is 27.10.2017. 

~~~~~ 

First Secretary & 
Head of Chancery 


